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Docket No. 50-254
Docket No. 50-265

t' M th Edison Company'

ATTN Mr. Cordell Reed
Vice President

Post Office Box 767
Chicago, 1111acis 60690

Gentlemen

Thank you fcr your letter dated April 5, 1983, informing us of the steps'

you have taken to correct the items of significance which we brought to
your attention in Inspection Report Nos. 50-254/82-24; 50-265/82-28'

forwsrded by our letter dated March 9,1983. Information relating to
the past two Quad Cities Unit 1 containment integrated leak rate tenets,
including your position expressed in your April 5,1983, letter, has
been forusrded to NRR for review. Upon completion of that review, we
will inform you of any required changes to your test frequency.

'

Sincerely,

,

R. L. Spessard, Director
Division of Engineering ,

cc D._L. Farrar. Director
of Nuclear Licensing .

N. Kalivianakia, Plant
Superintendent ,

cc w/itr dtd 4/5/83:
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, R III

i Philip L. Willman, Esq.
Assistant Attorney General
Environmental Control Division

Reed Neuman, Esq.
Assistant Attorney General

8306060208 830531
PDR ADDCK 05000254
G PDR /ggf

*c ' > .
R,III,,,-[, , R, ,II,I ,

R I R f,
, ,

t St e- er Spes, rd
. . . . ..suwave > Reyes/.

. .. . .. .
Walker

iv.
. .gNb. . jW. n .

...|....[27......
........

Jf/27If.3 ... .. .. .. .. . .

/oase >
.. . . . . . ...

3..
. ... .

NRC FORM 318 (10-80) NRCM O240 OFFICIAL RECORD COPY
- _ . _ - - _ _ _ _ _ . _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ - . _ _ _ _ . - _ _ - _ -. _ _ __


